FW: Curious short letter

From: Paul B Selby <pbs@icloud.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 10, 2022 3:51 PM
To: Edward Calabrese <edwardc@schoolph.umass.edu>

Subject: Re: Curious short letter

Ed:

That is a most interesting letter regarding Ullrich and Preston. | have not heard anything for over
a decade from either one of them or from Richard Wakeford. Regarding the first two, they
certainly would not know anything first hand, and it would be helpful to know something more
than their just claiming inaccuracies or possible lies. Such a claim can easily be made by anyone
with little knowledge. | am sorry that Wakeford is upset at you. | have always had high regard for
Richard and would be surprised if he would not fully support our position if he knew more about
it and some of the information about the Russells'reporting of their data that will become public
knowledge as more papers come out. | would enjoy discussing things with Richard now that |
have such good reasons for changing my long-held views. Preston and Ullrich were both at
ORNL for many years. At one time Julian Preston and Liane Russell were both Section Heads of
two of the 7 sections in the Biology Division. | think Julian may presently be the delegate from
the USA on UNSCEAR. He seemed to be a strong supporter of Sankar and was, of course, a co-
author of Sankar’s obituary.
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